
Friends of the Galway Public Library Minutes 

October 17, 2017 

Galway Town Hall 

  

Present: Bill Bateman, Amanda Ferraro, Laura Sakala, Kristen Anuszewski,  Sharyn Kalinkewicz, 

Linda Jackowski 

 

Absent: Ardeth Deay 

The meeting was called to order by Amanda at 7 p.m. 

 

SECRETARY'S REPORT 

   A motion made by Kristen and seconded by Linda to accept the September minutes. 

Passed.  

 

TREASURERS REPORT 

 October monthly report submitted. 

 Expense this month included GPL magnets and liability insurance. 

 Thank you from library pledge to building fund plus an addition donation of $300 in 

memory of Anne David 

 

OLD BUSINES 

 Book Sales: Friends to discontinue book sales with exception of Memorial Day sale. 

The library board of trustees will continue accepting books and organizing sales. The 

trustees feel it is important that community be able to contribute to the library in this 

manner.  

 Paint N Sip: event will be held November 8 from 7-9 at Bob's Trees. Tickets are $30 

apiece. They will be sold at the library and will be offered to the Bob's Trees staff. Sarah 

will arrange advertisements and order canvases. Friends will check on paint prices and 

decide collectively who is purchasing what.  Bill will print tickets and send out an email 

blast. Supplies: giant rolls of paper for tables, cups, bottle openers, paper plates, water 

for brush clean up, napkins, provided by Friends. Each FGLP board member will 

provide a snack. It will be BYOB (wine) 

.NEW BUSINESS  

 Wine Tasting: Bill will ask Rick for available dates. 

 Taste of Chocolate: scheduled for Saturday, February 10. 

 Shelter cover will be removed by Kristen's family. 

 Outside extension chord is not wanted by library. 

 Photos documenting the stages of new library construction will be taken by Bill for 

future presentation to library. 

 Agenda for next meeting will include budget presentation and discussion of possible 

audit 

 

 

Meeting adjourned. 

Next meeting: Tuesday, November 21   7PM at Town Hall. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Ardeth Deay, Secretary  


